
The Richmond Conservation Commission recommends approval by the Selectboard of 

the March 6, 2020 application from the Richmond Land Trust for funding to support a 

Swimming Hole Steward Program for the summer of 2020, in the amount of $1,500, 

including consideration of the delay in repairs to Dugway Road. Reasons for 

recommending approval include consistency with Conservation Reserve Fund criteria, 

including Criteria 1-4 and 7; and because of significant positive impact on enforcement 

of regulations, safety and education regarding the Huntington River swimming holes, 

and the gathering of user information important to guiding their future use. RCC also 

recognizes substantial cost-share. 

 

 

The Richmond Conservation Commission recommends approval by the Selectboard of 

the application from the Vermont Land Trust involving the Peet Farm, presented at the 

March 10, 2020 RCC meeting, for $20,000 of CRF funds. Approval is based on 

consistency with Conservation Reserve Fund criteria with regard to protection of 

agricultural resources, natural and historic resource protection. RCC also recognizes 

significant cost-share. Approval is recommended for three years from the date of final 

approval and is renewable. 


